Development Clerk

From: kpotterhopewater@aol.com

Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 2:46 PM
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: kpotterhopewater@aol.com
Subject: DiMarco Group for Greg Westbrook

Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
Attn: Planning Board

I Ken Potter, Hopewell Water Superintendent confirm receipt of application and plans for the proposed Canandaigua
Family Apartments project.

As of March 6, 2017 acceptance of the offer for dedication of the proposed Water System to serve this project has not
been determined. The Town Boards of Hopewell and Canandaigua will make the determination of acceptance. Until that

time | cannot approve the plans as presented.

Ken Potter
Canandaigua Hopewell
Water Districts
Superintendent



